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 Update on Tutoring at Tupelo High School and December SATP2 Retest 

Results 

 

 

    Ms. Lea Johnson 

     

 

 

 District Test Coordinator Lea Johnson will present the results of the 

December SATP2 retests and tutoring.  These results will provide information 

on the progress of tutoring during the months of November and December.  
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